
 ST. MARY’S PARISH SCHOOL NEWSLETTER  

                                                for March 2, 2020 

 

 

DATES to note:   ____________ 

 

Monday, March 2nd.  Eyes of the students will be checked today. 

Tuesday, March 3rd.  School Board meeting at 6:00 p.m. 

Wednesday, March 4th. Mass with students; Gr. 6+7 are the prayer leaders.  Welcome to  

    Dr. Quilici, Superintendent of Catholic Schools who will be  

    visiting the school today.  

Thursday, March 5th. 

Friday, March 6th.   Please save this date: Friday, March 6---the families of the  

    school, RE and parish youth programs are responsible for   

    bringing soup and bread before the Stations of the Cross at  

    5:30 p.m. We are also responsible for being the leaders of prayer  

    for the Stations at 6:15 p.m.     

 

 

Please keep Nikki Crathorne’s father and his doctors in 

your prayers---he has had a heart attack and is in Coeur 

d’Alene. He’ll be having bypass surgery on Monday, 

March 2nd.  Thank you! 

 

 

Knights of Columbus Dinner: The Knights of Columbus invite you to attend a dinner on 

Saturday, March 7th at 6pm after the evening Mass at St. Mary’s in Moscow. Proceeds 

from this dinner will benefit the St. Vincent de Paul Society, and cost is by donation. The menu 

includes meatloaf (gluten free), gravy, mashed potatoes, green beans, and homemade pies. Can’t 

make it? You can still support this cause by using the SVdP envelopes found in the pews of the 

church. 

 

Monday, March 2nd.    Pancakes + sausage links or bacon + hash browns 

Tuesday, March 3:      Little smokies in a blanket 

Wednesday, March 4: Pasta + ham 

Thursday, March 5:    Quesadillas + cheese + Sandwiches meat 

Friday, March 6:         Tomato Soup + cheese sandwiches 

 

 

Congratulations to our Middle Grades students for doing a great job 

this past weekend in Boise at the Hallissey Basketball Tournament.  

They earned and were awarded for the third year in a row the 

prestigious and coveted Sportsmanship trophy. “More important 

than championships, the Hallissey Sportsmanship Trophy symbolizes 

the focus of the tournament; CHRISTIAN SPORTSMANSHIP. The Athletic Committee of Sacred 



Heart evaluates the Sportsmanship if each team in every game as well as their actions and their 

fans’ actions off the court.”  The importance of this award is emphasized by the very fact that it is 

announced in front of all the teams, coaches, and families at the Hallissey Mass. We are so very proud of 

each one of you! And of course, our coach, Brad Herrenbruck! 

 

 

➢ March 9: Author’s Celebration with PreK from 9:30 to 10:30 a.m. The PK have 

completed a “published” book which they will be receiving at this celebration on 

Monday, the 9th.  

 

➢ March 11:  Class pictures and all new students will have their individual pictures taken 

too.. 

 

➢ March 12:    Open House from 5:30 to 7:00 p.m.---please invite families and friends to 

this event. 

 

➢ April 2 at 7:00 is the Lenten Reconciliation Service at St. Mary’s 

 

➢ April 3 at 6:00 p.m. at St. Mary’s will be the Seder Meal. 

March 1—First Sunday of Lent: Lent is a call to “give alms for the poor.” Wherever you live in 

the parish, there are poor families within walking distance of your home. When in need, they call 

St. Vincent de Paul. They are, in effect, calling you. Is there a family you know who needs 

assistance? Please have them call the Society of St. Vincent de Paul so that together we can help 

them.  



Potlatch Knights of Columbus 35th Annual Sausage Breakfast: All you can eat! Sunday, March 

15th 7:00 -11:00 a.m. Potlatch Elementary School Cafeteria, 510 Elm St., Potlatch. 50/50 

Drawings. Adults – $9.00, Children 6-12 – $3.00, Under 5 – Free, Immediate Family – $24.00. 

Enjoy the gun show after breakfast (add’l entrance fee). 

 

St. Mary's Parish School: • has an opening for a Childcare Assistant who 

will become a part of the professional team. All applicants would need to 

pass a background check and acquire a City of Moscow Daycare Provider 

License (fees will be paid by employer).  

 

The school is currently accepting nominations for three positions 

for our school board. Membership is open to members of the 

school community and parishioners of St. Mary's or St. 

Augustine's. To serve or nominate another, please request a form 

and submit nominations on/by March 6. For either of the above positions, please call the school 

at (208) 882-2121. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

IGNITING faith, knowledge, creativity and service 


